
CalARP Public Notice 

In accordance with Health and Safety Code, Chapter 6.95, the certain businesses have submitted a 
California Accidental Release Prevention (CalARP) Program plan. The CalARP regulations cover 
several hundred listed flammable and/or toxic materials (e.g., ammonia, chlorine, flammable gases, 
etc.) which pose the greatest risk for causing death, injury, or seriously affecting human health or the 
environment if accidentally released. 

The CUPA has reviewed the plans and made the determination that the plans are complete. In 
accordance with HSC 25535.2 and CCR 2745.2(c), notice is hereby given that the Risk 
Management Plans (RMP) are available for public review and comment for 45 days after the “Start 
of Review” date.  

 CalARP RMP Available for 45-day Public Review 
  

Facility Name                          City              Zip      Start of Review End of Review 

GOLDEN STATE VINTNERS – 
CUTLER 

 CUTLER 93615 5/5/2023 6/19/2023 

BRANDT CONSOLIDATED 
INC 

 VISALIA 93291 6/1/2023 7/16/2023 

CASTLE ROCK VINEYARDS 1 RICHGROVE 93261 6/13/2023 7/27/2023 

JOSEPH COLD STORAGE DELANO 93216 6/13/2023 7/27/2023 
 

If you are interested in reviewing an RMP for one of the above facilities, please contact the County of 
Tulare Division of Environmental Health Services at the address or phone number below, Monday 
through Thursday, between the hours of 8:30 AM and 4:30 PM; or Friday between 8:30 AM and 
11:30 AM. RMP review is by appointment only. 

Be prepared to provide official photo identification (e.g., valid driver license/ID or passport) and 
complete and sign a login-sheet to review the RMP(s). 

Any questions about this notice can be directed to: 

        Jesus Gaona, Environmental Health Supervisor 
        County of Tulare Division of Environmental Health Services 
        Certified Unified Program Agency 
        5957 S Mooney Blvd 
        Tulare, CA 93277 
        559-624-7422 

        jgaona@tularecounty.ca.gov 
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